
Language Placement Examination 

 

All members of the Class of 2025 must complete the Language Placement 

Examination. If you have studied a year or more of a foreign language, even if you intend 

to begin a new language, take the exam in the language you have completed. 

 

The foreign language exam link is https://webcape.truenorthtest.com/link/33a1ac3780 

 

You will need to create an account by entering your Spelman email, 900#, and a password.   

 

You should complete the test on your own. Having someone take the test for you or assist you 

with the test is a violation of the Spelman College Student Code of Conduct and Academic 

Integrity Policy.  Students with high scores will be invited for an oral interview and or additional 
testing.   Students who wish to study French must complete an additional written online 

component.  French students will be notified of the date and time of the additional testing.  

 
AFTER the test you will see your total point score. 

--If you earn a score of 200 points or less, you have the option to retake the test one time 

only.  You should do so within in a week. 

--If you earn a score above 200 points, your advisor will have your placement result when you 

meet with him/her. Students who score very high will be called for an oral interview. If you 

are in this category you will receive an email notification prior to that date. 

 

The Language Placement Exam will Close on August 1st 
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